Parents of Year 8/11 students.

Last week a letter was sent
home to students in Year 8 and
Year 11 from Macquarie
University asking for students to
participate in a research project
titled ‘Disclosure to mothers
during adolescence’. We would
like to encourage students and
parents to take part in this by
signing the consent form and
returning it to Student Services
on Monday 29" March 2010.
Everyone who enters goes into
the draw to win one of four iPod
Shuffles!.

Mrs L. Gillen
Director of Studies
25/3/2010




